
 

Crawford vs St. Thomas the Martyr 

On Monday the 8th of October, 8 girls from Crawford Village Primary 
School travelled to St. Thomas the Martyr to take part in a friendly 
football match and everybody did exceptionally well. Even though 
we lost, we showed resilience and we didn’t give up. 
The girls who participated in the re-match were Lexie, Roisin, Katie, 
Jazmin, Catherine, Emily, Krista and Amy.  

 
St. Thomas the Martyr won the match three-nil but with five near-
misses from Crawford it was a well-fought match.    At the end we all 
had a small beverage and a small treat of a biscuit.  As well as 
shaking hands, we all had a chat. 

Written by Year 6 girls 

 


